
 
 

 

 

To all campers and staff coming to Shoresh Sports on July 12th,2020 
 
Please get tested first for the antibodies.If you are tested positive for the antibodies you must 
email the documentation to shoreshsportsmedicalforms@gmail.com and then you don’t have 
to take the covid 19 test 
 

If you are negative for the antibodies then the following schedule must be followed 
 
Please quarantine yourselves starting July 4th  until you get to camp. 
 
You must take a covid 19 test on July 6th  
 
When you get the results from your test please email them to  
shoreshsportsmedicalforms@gmail.com 
 
If you don’t have access to a covid 19 test please use the vault health company . 
 
The information for vaultheath is attached  
 
If you are using vault health you must order the test by June 29th 
 
Quarantine yourselves starting July 4th . 
 
You must take the test on July 6th in the morning and bring it to the UPS before 3PM. 
 
Results will be emailed by July 10th and then you must email the results to us at  
 
shoreshsportsmedicalforms@gmail.com 
 
Unfortunately, if your test comes back positive for Covid-19 we can not have you come to camp 
this summer. 
On July 12th ,when you come to camp ,if your antibody test was negative you will be tested 
again before entering the camp. 
If this covid 19 test is negative then you are welcome to come to camp!!!!! 
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